Request for Donation of Safety Supplies

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Daycare Center Name]

[Address]

[City, State, ZIP Code]

[Email Address]

[Phone Number]

Date: [Insert Date]

Dear [Recipient's Name or Organization],

| hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of [Daycare Center Name], a
daycare center dedicated to providing a safe and nurturing environment for children aged [insert
age range]. As we strive to maintain the highest safety standards, we are in need of donations for
essential safety supplies.

Specifically, we are seeking donations of items such as:

First Aid Kits

Fire Extinguishers

Childproofing Supplies

Personal Protective Equipment (PPE)

Hand Sanitizers
Face Masks

Your generous contribution will greatly enhance the safety measures we can provide to our
children, staff, and families. We truly appreciate any support you can offer, and we would be
happy to acknowledge your contributions on our website and in our newsletters.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me directly at [your phone number] or [your
email]. Thank you for considering this opportunity to support our community's children.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]



[Your Position]

[Daycare Center Name]



